

Maryland Department of Veterans Affairs

Office of the Secretary

LARRY HOGAN
GOVERNOR
BOYD K. RUTHERFORD
LT. GOVERNOR
GEORGE W. OWINGS III
SECRETARY

1 March 2021

The Honorable Shane Pendergrass, Chair Members, Health and Government Operations 241 House Office Building Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chairwoman Pendergrass and Members of the Committee,

Please be advised that the Maryland Department of Veterans Affairs supports HB 660/SB 284 – Maryland Veterans Service Animal Program – Definitions.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

George W. Owings III

Secretary